
 

I.U.P.A. Blood Drive 
In order to do our part to help to address the nationwide blood shortage, the 

International Union of Police Associations is holding a blood drive at our 
headquarters on August 2, 2021 from 11:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

Suncoast Blood Center has graciously agreed to provide us with a bus that 
day so that employees of the I.U.P.A. and any others who wish may donate to 

this great cause. 


